
 
Dates for the rest  
of the academic 
year: 
 
April  
Monday 23rd—Bake Sale hosted 
by Y2 and Y4, after school under 
the covered walkway (St George’s 
Day) 
Friday 27th—Ladies pamper and      
shopping evening,  7pm 
 
May 
Friday 18th—Bake Sale hosted by 
Y3, after school under the       
covered walkway  
Friday 18th—Royal Wedding   
Family picnic and BBQ  
 
July  
Saturday 7th—Summer Fair 

A note from the Chair.. 

I hope that you all had a fantastic Easter break. 
Thinking back to last term we had a fantastic       
response to our two bake sales, both in terms of 
donations but people coming and buying all the  
delicious bakes. A huge thank you to everyone who 
donated their time in hosting, and also for all of the 
fabulous baking; both times there were enough  
donated to run a second sale. We have two further 
bake sales this term and the bar has been well and 
truly set! We also had our chocolate bingo event 
and it was great to see so many of you there; the 
spot prizes proved to be especially popular and 
added a bit of extra excitement! 

As we enter into another new term and head      
towards (hopefully) warmer weather and brighter 
days we are busy preparing for the return of our 
popular ladies pamper evening and shopping 
event, which we’re hoping will be a fun and low-
cost way to enjoy a bit of rest and relaxation and 
spoil yourselves a bit. We also have our family    
picnic to commemorate the Royal Wedding in May. 
Plans for our summer fair in July are also               
underway, and more information on how you can 
help will be sent nearer the time. As always, your 
help and support in attending these events is   
greatly  appreciated, and we look forward to seeing 
as many of you as possible. 

Regards, Lisa. 

PTFA  
Newsletter 

Well done to YR, Y1, Y5 and Y6. Between 
you, you have raised an amazing £360 
through hosting your bake sales. Thank 
you to the parents and pupils that        
supported them.  

 Monday 23rd 
April 

3.15pm, Small 
Hall 

Hosted by Yr2 and Yr4. 
Cakes 50p. Refreshments also 

available. 
 

We need parents to support the        
children with the sale. Please sign the 

list. Thank you. 



 
 
 
 

 
Ladies Pamper and Shopping Evening 

27th April 2018 
7-10pm, Large Hall 

 
Treat yourself to a fabulous treatment, a psychic reading or a bit of 

shopping.  
 

Tickets £3—this includes a welcome drink 
Tickets are now on sale in the school office or on the e-mail below. 

 
Pre-booking available on the morning of the event during school drop off, by the 

Small Hall. Alternatively by e-mail: 
westboroughptfa@gmail.com 

The West Borough Primary School PTFA would like to invite you to a  
Royal Wedding Family Picnic 

18th May 2018 
3.20 onwards on the school field 

Bring your own picnic or purchase food from the BBQ 
The event is free to attend and is to thank you for all your support and to celebrate the Royal 

Wedding.  
We will have a bouncy castle, music, races and activities.  

A BBQ, refreshments and ice-cream will be on sale. 


